
Good afternoon everyone, 

 

I hope you're all well. 

 

If you don't already know me, my name is Miss Charlton and I warmly welcome you 

and your children to Year 4 - What I lovely day we have had today getting to know 

each other. We are going to have such a wonderful year! Of course, we will work 

hard to learn lots and fill our brains with knowledge but we will also have lots if fun 

too! 

 

This year in class 4, Mrs Heslin who is a teaching assistant and will be supporting 

the children with their learning too. 

 

The best way to keep in touch with me is via the Class Dojo app. It is on here that I 

will send reminders, messages etc. It is a great way to keep in contact with me if you 

need anything as it acts as a direct contact between home and school. Please do not 

hesitate to contact me if you need to and I will get back to you as soon as I can. 

 

Water Bottles 

Children will need a water bottle in school every day. Children will need to take it 

home every night and bring it back filled with water each morning. 

 

PE Day 

Our session for PE will be on a Tuesday afternoon. Children can come to school in 

their PE Kit. PE will take place outdoors where possible so the children will need 

suitable clothing and footwear. 

 

Homework 

Homework will be set from next Friday. This will consist of Maths English/spellings 

and reading. 

 

I hope your child has had a lovely day back at school today and I look forward to 

supporting them this year. 

 

Any questions, just ask! 

 

Have a lovely evening, 

 

Miss Charlton :) 


